NDSWG Report to ROS

November 8, 2012 
NDSWG last met on a web-ex on October 16, 2012. 

NDSWG and ERCOT discussed the progress of the NOGRR and NPRR that could replace NOGRR034. Not enough progress has been made to report to ROS. Item remains on future agenda.
ERCOT agreed to submit a NPRR to change the timing of the review of the Telemetry Criteria and State Estimator Standards to ‘as needed’ instead of requiring them to be reviewed annually. NDSWG thought this was the best practice after two years of operating in the Nodal Market.

NDSWG was directed by ROS to review two sections of NPRR219. NDSWG believes the two grey-boxed items should be deleted from protocols. ERCOT supported the removal of the two paragraphs. An NPRR is drafted for discussion at ROS.

ERCOT presented the report on Transmission Outage Statistics described in NOGRR050. NDSWG reviewed the report and wants to get clarification on some of the calculations. NDSWG recommends ROS table any decision on NOGRR050.

Members of NDSWG that want to work on the ROS directives to OWG from the ROS Sept 13, 2012 meeting can attend a joint meeting with OWG on January 16, 2013.

Next tentative web-ex November 20, 2012

Next NDSWG meeting January 15, 2013
Optional joint meeting with OWG - morning of January 16, 2013

